
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Project: “Madeline Island Ferry Line Boat Dock and Ramp Reconstruction - 2025 – Steel 
Ferry Dock Loading Ramp”. The Town of La Pointe Harbor Commission and the MIFL LLC, 
Wisconsin, are requesting engineering and construction of a steel ferry dock loading ramp 
that are partially funded by the State of Wisconsin Harbor Assistance Program. The 
successful firm should provide the following services including but not limited to: 1. 
Engineered certified plans for a steel 27x30 ft ferry loading shore ramp. 2. Build Steel Ramp 
to specifications of drawings. The ramp should be delivered to MIFL Bayfield dock, in the 
City of Bayfield, Wisconsin. The project will be carried out during spring of 2025. For copies 
of the detailed request for proposal and project specifications contact the MIFL LLC 
Director of Marine Operations Callan Linehan via email at clinehan@madferry.com or by 
phone at 715-209-7720. Bid shall be sent and marked “Seal envelope – MIFL Boat Ramp 
Reconstruction 2025 – Steel Ferry Dock Loading Ramp”, addressed to P.O. Box 66, La 
Pointe, WI 54850. A bid security of 5% of the amount bade should accompany the sealed 
envelope. Bids should be submitted no later than 29 March 2025 5:00 CST pm. Bid 
envelopes will be publicly opened on 31March 2025 at 3:00 CST pm at the MIFL Bayfield 
Terminal. Award resolution will be made on 04 April 2025. A pre-bidding meet will be held 
via google meet on 17 March 2025 at 2:00 CST pm Google Meet call in number and video 
call link: https://meet.google.com/mkx-ikio-umq Or dial: (US) +1 440-482-0046 PIN: 722 
485 736# 

 

 

mailto:clinehan@madferry.com
https://meet.google.com/mkx-ikio-umq

